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Road Advisory 
 
 
 

State Road Closure 
NM 94 between Sapello and Mora 

 
 
Las Vegas, NM - On Monday, April 6, a culvert replacement project on NM 94 mile marker 14.5 
(Ledoux)  (https://www.google.com/maps/place/Ledoux,+NM+87745/@35.9236456,-
105.3614019,15z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x871995028b3433e3:0xf334c3ae4b45dc8a)   
will take place starting at 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.   
 
During this time, both directions of this road will be closed.  The alternate route is County Road CR A011 
El Carmen Road to Mora.  
 
Any questions or concerns may be directed to Josephine Martinez, La Cueva Patrol Supervisor (575)595-
5078. 
 ### 
 
Yvonne Aragon, NMDOT Public Information Officer District Four, (505) 454-3622, 
Yvonne.aragon@state.nm.us 
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